
 

 

 

Professor James Mihelcic Named Fellow of AEESP 

The Association of Environmental Engineering and Science Professors (AEESP) have selected the fourth 
class of AEESP Fellows.  Professor James Mihelcic, Samuel L. and Julia M. Flom Endowed Chair in Civil 
Engineering, has been recognized by the AEESP for his outstanding contributions to environmental 
engineering. 
 
AEESP Fellows will be selected based on their accomplishments in environmental engineering and 
science research, teaching and professional service, with emphasis on service within the AEESP. 
Selection will be for life or the duration of membership within the AEESP. 

Dean Robert Bishop said, “Dr. Mihelcic exemplifies the best qualities a faculty member can possess – 
outstanding scholarship and research, devotion to students and mentoring, an internationally-
recognized thought-leader, author and innovator.” 

The Association of Environmental Engineering and Science Professors (AEESP) is made up of professors 
in academic programs throughout the world who provide education in the sciences and technologies of 
environmental protection. 

Founded in 1963 as a private nonprofit organization, AEESP has grown to more than 700 members in 
universities throughout the world. The Association assists its members in improving education and 
research programs, encourages graduate education, and serves the profession by providing information 
to government agencies and the public, and provides direct benefits to its members. 


